
  

 

Congratulating Message from 

President of The World Fellowship of Buddhists 

on the 75th Anniversary of 

The United Nations Educational, Scientific, and 

Cultural Organization (UNESCO) 

 

Excellency, 
 

On the auspicious occasion of the 75th anniversary of the United Nations Educational, 

Scientific, and Cultural Organization (UNESCO), on the 12th November 2021, the World 

Fellowship of Buddhists (The WFB) would like to congratulate the organization for its 

successful works and commendable contributions to the world’s well-being and prosperity. 

The WFB and the UNESCO have been in close cooperation, since the early stage of their 

existence, for the world’s knowledge and enlightenment on religious matters, cultural 

awareness and understanding of the peoples in the diverse parts of the world, and the 

perceptiveness and application of the fast growing and disruptive technological advancement 

and scientific progress.  

The WFB is resolute in its compassion, tolerance, wisdom, and other peaceful 

principles; and shall therefore continue its cooperation with the organization sharing these same 

principles on their collaborative works in the future.  

Accept, Excellency, our renewed respect and cooperation. 

 

 


